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LOUISE LINCOLN KERR CULTURAL CENTER 

 
November 20, 2001 
 
Mr. David Scheel, 
“Burwood”, Burwood Road, 
Mount Victoria, NSW 2786 
 
RE: Kerr Cultural Center Guest Artist Appearance - November 17, 2001 
 
Dear David, 
 
Once again, Thank you, Thank you, Thank you, an absolutely delightful 
concert. Your performance at the Kerr Cultural Center on November 
17, 2001 was both enjoyable and uplifting. I think it goes without 
saying that the audience was also most appreciative, as exhibited by 
their many favourable comments at the conclusion of the evening’s 
concert. 
 
I especially want to thank you for hosting the Coffee at Kerr on Friday 
morning. It had just the right balance between “performance” and 
“informance”. Once again, I heard many appreciative comments from 
the audience and more than a few patrons wanted to know when you 
would be coming back! 
 
It was wonderful finally getting to meet you in person. While e-mail 
does have many advantages, I much prefer face to face contact. It was a 
pleasure working with you, and I am sincerely looking forward to our 
next encounter. Until then, I wish you and your lovely wife the best of 
luck with your future endeavors, plans and journeys. 
 
                                                       Sincerely, 
 
 
                                                       A. Nanette Taylor 
                                                       Manager 
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